

Alderman David L. Maack OFFICE OF THE FIFTH DISTRICT ALDERMAN

October 9, 2008

To: The Honorable Gary Becker & Members of the Common Council

From: David L. Maack

5th District Alderman

Memo Re: Horlick High School Digital Sign

Parents involved in the Horlick Music Departments parent group would like to speak to the appropriate committees regarding putting up flags, banners and signs to advertise their upcoming Madrigal Dinner. In addition, they would like to install a permanent digital sign outside the JL Mooney Theatre. The contact is Jena Kreul and she can be reached at (262) 331-0388 or e-mail: armymanne8@YAHOO.COM. Communication from Ms. Kreul is attached.

Thank you for your consideration.